
Temporarily Waive TRICARE Mail Order Campaign 

Military Treatment Facility (MTF) pharmacies are high-traffic areas. They are often congested with 

beneficiaries that include active-duty service members, retirees, and their TRICARE-eligible family 

members, as well as staff. With patients coming to pharmacies to obtain refills of prescriptions amid the 

COVID-19 pandemic, MTF pharmacies are becoming even busier and more congested than normal. This 

is exactly the opposite of effective social distancing. 

The TRICARE pharmacy co-pay structure strongly incentivizes beneficiaries to fill prescriptions in-person 

at MTF pharmacies, rather than through mail-order options that reduce the risk of coronavirus exposure. 

There is no copay to fill prescriptions in-person at the MTF pharmacy, while many beneficiaries pay between 

$10 and $60 for each medication filled through TRICARE’s mail-order pharmacy service. This copayment 

structure creates a strong incentive for patients to visit an MTF pharmacy, potentially exposing themselves, 

their families, members of our active-duty military, as well as military health personnel, to coronavirus. This 

exposure could be avoided by eliminating copayments for use of TRICARE’s mail-order pharmacy during 

the public health emergency. 

Please use Action Center to contact your legislators and Vice President Mike Pence to temporarily waive 

TRICARE mail order copays today!! (VP Pence is Chairman of President's Taskforce on Corona). 

Members are strongly urged to use the Action 

Center (https://www.fra.org/FRA/Web/Content/VotervoiceFullInfo.aspx?vvsrc=%2Fcampaigns%2F73200

%2Frespond) to contact their legislators to ask them to oppose these restrictions on retirees and 

dependents. 

Beware of COVID-19 Testing Scams Targeting TRICARE Beneficiaries 

The Defense Health Agency has issued a warning that while medical professionals in the U.S. and overseas 

are working hard to combat the novel coronavirus, some people are using this as an opportunity to take 

advantage of others. If you receive a call from someone offering to send you a COVID-19 testing kit, you 

could be the target of a scam. According to the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, your medical 

provider is the only one who can determine if you need testing. Be sure you talk to your physician if you're 

experiencing symptoms. These symptoms include: 

• A fever. 

• A cough. 

• Shortness of breath. 

Other risk factors include: 

• If you've come into contact with someone known to have COVID-19. 

• If you recently traveled to a CDC confirmed infected region. 

The people involved in the COVID-19 testing scam are looking to steal personal information from 

beneficiaries. This could include your social security information, credit card or bank account numbers. 

Don't provide them the opportunity to do it. Anyone receiving a call about COVID-19 testing, should submit 

a fraud report online to the DHA Program Integrity Office. Also, report it to the TRICARE regional 

contractor. (https://www.tricare.mil/About/Regions) 

For more information about TRICARE and COVID-19, visit the TRICARE coronavirus page. For the latest 

news on COVID-19, go to www.cdc.gov and www.fema.gov.  
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